
Dear Prospective 2012 Sponsor,
 
 
Please allow this letter to introduce you to the Stephen O’Brien Foundation and The Stephen O’Brien Memorial 
Golf Classic.
 
It’s said that Lightning kills only 100 people every year in the USA, chances of being struck by lightning are es-
timated at 1 in 700,000. On August 9, 2010, Stephen (Obie) O’Brien was struck by lighting and later died from 
injuries sustained from this rare occurrence. Obie was “One in a Million”, just ask anyone who had the pleasure 
of knowing him. He was a loving husband, a devoted father of three, a brother, a son, an uncle, a brother in law, 
a grandfather, and not to mention a friend to all.
 
One of our main fundraisers is our Annual Stephen O’Brien Memorial Golf Tournament. This is a great 
opportunity for your company to receive exposure and to help support a worthy cause.  This year’s tournament 
will be held on Friday October 5, 2012 at the Lakeville Country Club and will consist of 100-125 golfers.
 
We are seeking sponsorships, raffle prizes and silent auction items. Prizes will be awarded during the Luncheon 
Banquet that follows this tournament. Contributors are also welcome to display a banner or set up promotional 
material on our sponsor tables.  

The proceeds will also be used for a scholarship In Stephens Memory.
 
We would appreciate any and all help that you may be able to give to our tournament.  If you can sponsor a 
hole or tee box or better yet, come on out and play with us it would be greatly appreciated. Please see enclosed 
Brochure for more details on participating and sponsoring our Stephen O’Brien Memorial Golf Classic.
 
Thank-you in advance for your time and attention, for it is appreciated.
 
Sincerely,
The Stephen O’Brien Memorial Golf Classic Commitee
 
 

Stephen O’Brien
Memorial Golf Classic
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